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Participation in Cryptics 7.0 Online Quiz Competition 

 

We are excited to announce that our school recently participated in the prestigious online 

quiz competition, "Cryptics 7.0," organized by Vyedhi School of Excellence, Bengaluru. The 

preliminary round took place today on 04.07.2024, and we had six of our talented students 

representing our school with great enthusiasm and determination. 

They approached the competition with a positive attitude and displayed excellent 

teamwork and perseverance. The quiz was challenging and covered a wide range of topics, 

testing the students' knowledge and quick thinking.  

We commend our students for their hard work and dedication, and we thank Vyedhi 

School of Excellence for organizing such an enriching event. We look forward to more 

opportunities where our students can shine and bring laurels to our school. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Aejaz Ahmad Dar  

TGT Computer Science  

 

 


